
School Council Minutes: 16.11.15 

Mr Arrowsmith chaired the meeting this week. 

Distributed School Councillor note books as 

requested – gave an explanation about how they could 

be used. 

 

Lunchtime in the Library – we would like a poster - to 

explain what could happen in the Library. Maybe 

Library MDAs – a role that the school council could 

do. Could each class design a poster about the rules 

for the Library please? 

 

Recapped what the boxes are for in each classroom 

and also that our Head boy and girl will be taking a 

more active role in finding out about who should be 

nominated for the citizenship award. 

Councillors wondered about the Christmas Fayre – 

could this be a non-uniform day. 

Thank you to Mr Arrowsmith for chairing this week. 

Minutes typed by Mrs Smith 


